
Regarding SB 390: written testimony only, proponent 

 

Respected Committee members,  

I am in support of this bill in that it takes an active step in addressing improvements in our voting 
process.  Time and time again, as recently as this week from our Secretary of State, we hear how safe 
our system of voting is in Kansas.  This bill specifically refers to the election workers. 

An Affidavit needs to be signed by each election worker regarding the handling of completed ballots.  
Election workers should be required to sign an affidavit documenting the number of blank ballots, 
number of spoiled ballots, number of provisional ballots, the name of the person from whom the ballots 
were received, and the location where the ballots were received.  This bill would hold all election 
workers accountable for their work on Election Day. 

The provision in this bill is a provision I would support. 

Thank you so much for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Jill O’Connor 

12632 Walmer 

Overland Park, Kansas  66209 

913-220-4925  

 


